

DIOCESE OF KUMBO Bishop's House P.O. Box 115, KUMBO N.W. REGION, CAMEROON

To
All the Clergy,
Religious Men and Women,
Lay Faithful,
Diocese of Kumbo.

Diocese of Kumbo.

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

KD/A-100/2020/10 20th March, 2020

SOME MORE MEASURES AND RECOMMENDATIONS TO PREVENT THE SPREAD OF CORONAVIRUS

As a follow up to our circular of 13th March, 2020 following the spread and dangers of the Coronavirus, I wish to communicate to you all some more directives and recommendations

- 1) For the time being we will continue to have Holy Mass Celebrated in our communities. But during Mass Christians are strongly advised to sit sparsely and not very close to one another. It is highly recommended that we sit at least one meter away from each other.
- 2) Following the judgment of the Parish Priests, the number of Masses could be multiplied to handle the sitting arrangements in Church.
- 3) Church Warders and all those in the Finance Commission who are responsible for counting and handling the offertory money in the Church must wear medical masks during the handling, counting, controlling the gifts, and the alms. It is strongly recommended that the alms and the offertory gifts are quarantined for at least 72 hours before they are treated accordingly to avoid any viral infection.
- 4) For all the other celebrations that may have been programmed in the parishes or Diocese, the strict application of all the preventive measures against the spread of the CORONAVIRUS must be fully respected.

Thank you for your co-operation to prevent this deadly virus from reaching or spreading in our Diocese. May our Lady of the Immaculate Conception continue to protect us all.

Yours devotedly in Christ,

+George Nkuo
Bishop of Kumbo.

GN/bvz/KD-103/20/03/2020/10

